Robert Brower 16 Ashdown Rd Ballston Lake, NY 12019 09/19/2022

Dennis Cooper Personnel Supervisor Scotia-Glenville Central School District

Dear Dennis,

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from the Cleaner position at Glen-Worden Elementary. My last day of employment will be 09/30/2022.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to work in this position for the past 3 years. I have thoroughly enjoyed working here and making SGCD a second home. However, I have decided it's time to move on to my next adventure.

Anything I can do to help with the transition, including training new personnel please feel free to ask.

Thank you again for all the opportunities and I wish you and SGCD all the best in the future.

Sincerely, Robert Brower